
Transparency In Coverage
Beginning July 1, 2022, group health plans are required to post publicly available machine-readable files that include in-network negotiated
payment rates and historical out-of-network charges for covered items and services.  Data in these files must be updated monthly.

Through UnitedHealthcare, UMR creates and publishes the Machine-Readable Files on behalf of Nicolet College.  To link to the machine-
readable files, please click on the URL provided: https://transparency-in-coverage.uhc.com/
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